
From: Jeff Small
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C & H Farms
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 2:49:58 PM

Please strongly consider the permit needed by C & H Hog Farms as they are known to be proven
stewards of the environment and have empirically proven that with testing from the UA-Fayetteville
over the course of several years of data.  Thank you! 
 
Jeff Small
Senior Vice President
First State Bank
3103 East Main St.
PO Box 10610
Russellville, AR  72812
phone (479) 498-2403
fax (479) 498-2475
www.fsbmybank.com
 
NMLS Company ID:  433425
NMLS Originator ID:  564265
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